[Place on Funeral Home Stationery]


CERTIFICATION OF EMPLOYMENT 

“COMPANY”:________________________












(Name of Funeral Home)

“EMPLOYEE”:
















(Name of Employee)
“CONTACT INFORMATION”:












(Telephone Number of Funeral Home Owner/Principal)
On March 19, 2020, the Department of Homeland Security (DHS) issued guidance that classified deathcare workers as “critical infrastructure workers.”  As an employee of an “essential” business, with special responsibility to maintain normal work schedules throughout the COVID-19 outbreak, the holder of this letter is excluded from all local restrictions when working to ensure the proper recovery, handling, identification, transportation, tracking, storage, and disposal of human remains.

Our employees are instructed to furnish this letter upon request as documentation indicating that they are traveling for work purposes or when going to and from work.  They should not use this authorization for other travel.

Should any verification of employment be necessary, please call the number listed above.

Name of Funeral Home Owner/Principal:____________________________________
Signature:_______________________________________________________________
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